
From: Kirk Wasson
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: Alice Andrews
Subject: [BULK] Hog farm
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 9:01:39 AM

If a new permit is issued, please put into place:
Monitoring of Big Creek on a regular basis. Weekly minimum at owners expense.
Monitoring of Big Creek at high water levels.
Monitoring with permanent wells on property.

Add immediate closure on any pollution found.

Reduce the total number of hogs on property.  No clause for temporary increases.

It was apparent that disposal of waste was a problem. (Incinerator)  What is plan if there is no place to
spread or dispose of waste?

Ponds should only be allowed to fill to a point where the heaviest predicted rain fall will not drive waste
over the banks.

Please do the best thing for the state by denying a permit in the Buffalo River watershed.

Thanks,

Kirk
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